
 

  

   
   

  
  

 

    

 

Division of Measurement Standards 
8500 Fruitridge Road 
Sacramento, CA  95826 

November 6, 2001 

DMS NOTICE 
P - 01 - 5 

Discard:  Retain 

TO WEIGHTS AND MEASURES OFFICIALS 

SUBJECT: Air and Water Contract Work 

Due to mandatory budget reductions in programs funded through the State 
general fund, it has become necessary for the Division of Measurement 
Standards to eliminate the funding for the air and water inspection and 
complaint response contracts.  Therefore, effective November 7, 2001 the 
Petroleum Products Program will discontinue reimbursement to counties for air 
and water contract work.  County weights and measures officials should submit 
invoices for air and water contract work completed prior to that date as soon as 
possible. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Cleary 
Director 
(916) 229-3000 

cc: Ed Williams 


